IMPORTANT NOTICE

PAHMA has cancelled the following trainings as a precaution due to the

Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19):

Occupancy Training scheduled for March 16, 2020 at the DoubleTree by Hilton - Mars, PA
Occupancy Training scheduled for March 17, 2020 at the Sheraton Erie Bayfront Hotel - Erie PA
Fair Housing/Anti-Bullying scheduled for April 7, 2020 at the DoubleTree by Hilton - Mars, PA

Fair Housing/Anti-Bullying scheduled for April 8, 2020 at Sheraton-Bayfront - Erie, PA

Please accept our apologies for the lateness of this notice. Given the sudden spread of
the novel coronavirus, PAHMA has chosen to cancel the above named trainings.
PAHMA’s main concern is the safety and wellness of our members, their employees, and
the residents at their properties.

We understand that many companies have announced bans on travel and attendance at
group events. It is our intent to reschedule these trainings for a later date in the year
and we will notify each member when new dates are determined.

PAHMA will give each member the choice to allow PAHMA to hold any registration fee
already paid for these future trainings or to have the fee returned/refunded.

Please notify info@pahma.org to advise of your choice.

Thank you for your understanding.

PAHMA Board of Directors



